CITY OF PORT LAVACA

CC MEETING: SEPTEMBER 11, 2023 AGENDA ITEM #

DATE: 9/6/2023

TO: HONORABLE JACK WHITLOW AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS

FROM: JOANNA WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS BOARD
MEMBER

BACKGROUND:
The Recreation and Parks Board has two terms that have expired for Mac Sistrunk
and Olga Szela. Both members have requested to be reappointed to the Recreation
and Parks Board. There are no term limits established and the full term is for a period
of two (2) years.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:
IMPACT ON COMMUNITY SUSTAINABILITY:
RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends approval.

ATTACHMENTS: \
Letter of interest from board members for reappointment is attached.



September 1, 2023

Council Members
City of Port Lavaca, TX

Dear Members:

My appointment to the Recreation & Parks Board (“Parks Board”) of the City of Port Lavaca,
Texas, is up for renewal. I would appreciate a reappointment.

I have served on the Parks Board for something in the neighborhood of 20 years and would like
to continue to do so. Over that period, I have witnessed vast improvements in the parks system
and am sure that this will be a continuing trend in the foreseeable future. In my experience, some
of the projects that were “pipe dreams” five, 10 or 15 years ago are now a reality. I have learned
that with vision from the Parks Board and the City Council, the projects, most often driven by
the public’s input and sought after facilities, can come to fruition over time.

I would like to continue to be part of the process and am seeking reappointment. Thank you for
your consideration.

Sincerely,

Malcolm M. “Mac” Sistrunk, Jr.
215 Oakglen Dr.
Port Lavaca, TX 77979



Lorena Perez-Diaz

From: ’ Olga Szela <o.szela1954@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 9:57 AM
To: Lorena Perez-Diaz

Subject: Park board member

i am still interested and would like to continue serving on the Park and recreation board.
Thank you for your consideration.

Olga A. Szela



